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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 

Attempt to Identify – Lowe’s Larceny Suspect 
 
(WHITNEY POINT, NY) The Broome County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify the 
below pictured petit larceny suspect.  
 
On June 29th, 2023 at 08:38 AM, the below pictured male placed $704.00 worth of goods into 
shopping bags and left the Lowes Home Improvement store on Upper Front Street in the Town 
of Chenango without paying for them. The male left on foot, to an unknown location.  
 
Larceny charges are pending against this subject. 
 
Anyone who can identity the male, is encouraged to contact Sgt. Eggleston at the Broome 
County Sheriff’s Office, 607-778-1911 and reference case #23-14268. 
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